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Press Release



Sunport to Northbound I-25 Ramp 
Back Open

Albuquerque, NM - The New Mexico Department of Transportation is wrapping up its project on Interstate 25 between Sunport and Gibson (Project Number A300530).

The project included the addition of noise barriers and a longer acceleration lane from the Sunport westbound ramp to northbound I-25.

To construct the longer acceleration lane, this spring crews had to close the Sunport to I-25 ramp.  

That ramp has now been reopened and the longer lane completed. Crews are still in the area putting finishing touches on the project.
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